
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2014 
VILLAGE OF WARWICK 

BRUSH DISPOSAL 
 
 

The Village of Warwick will again have the Brush Disposal Program. Permits                 
will be issued at the Village Hall between the hours of 8:30AM and 4:00PM. 
A Valid picture ID showing Village Residency will also be accepted.  
 
Only Village of Warwick residents will be allowed to dispose brush at the 
disposal site.  The disposal area is located at the Village of Warwick Dept. of 
Public Works site in Memorial Park.  No commercial operators will be 
permitted.  Brush cannot exceed 6” in diameter.  Bagged leaves will be 
accepted. (paper only). No grass clippings will be allowed.   
 
Hours of Operation: 
 
April & May – Saturdays & Sundays 12pm – 4pm 
June – September – First and Third Weekends 12pm – 4pm 
October 4 – November 16 – Saturdays & Sundays 12pm – 4pm. 
Site Closed April 19, April 20, and October 5.  


